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Curriculum and instructional materials should remain under the control of individual 

schools and school boards and the families they are serving. This bill does not 

reduce discrimination but increases it. Parents and school boards will be the ones 

discriminated against if this bill passes. Education is not a one-size-fits-all and never 

should be. Local variations are good things and reflect the communities in which 

schools are located. I am a parent of kids in public school and I oppose this bill.  


